
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  

(Policy Number 94-45) 

Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 

 

Date: June 10, 2014        BIS 14-189 
 

File:  TMP-2014-00327 
 

Proposed Legislation:  
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, 
FLORIDA, REJECTING  THE SOLE BID SUBMITTED BY DELAWARE ELEVATOR 
OF FLORIDA, INCORPORATED, FOR CONSTRUCTION SERVICES RELATED TO 
THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD’S WATER TREATMENT PLANT ADMINISTRATION 
BUILDING ELEVATOR MODIFICATIONS, LOCATED AT 3441 HOLLYWOOD 
BOULEVARD; (CITY PROJECT NO. 13-4037). 

 

Statement of Budget Impact:   
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient resources are identified /available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
5.  Will not increase the cost of Housing; 
 
6.  May increase the cost of Housing; (CDAB review required) 

 

Explanation:  

 
There is a need to renovate the existing elevator, in the Public Utilities Water Plant 

Administration Building, in order to ensure that parts are available for repairs, which is a 

current problem, and to ensure code compliance.  

Landmark Elevator Consultants, Inc. prepared the technical specifications. 

The project was advertised on April 18, 2014, a pre-bid meeting was held on May 1, 

2014 which was attended by seven (7) non City personnel, and whereas one (1) bid 

proposal was received and publicly opened on May 16, 2014. 
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After thoroughly evaluating the bid proposal, Landmark Elevator Consultants 

recommended that the bid not be awarded due to lack of competitive bids and 

insufficient experience with Delaware Elevator of Florida, Inc. 

Re-bidding the project should result in more participation and better competitive pricing. 

The Administration recommends that the City Commission reject the sole bid submitted 
by Delaware Elevator of Florida, Inc. for the Water Treatment Plant Administration 
Building Elevator Modifications project. 
 

PREPARED BY:  Neesha Bajere 
Management & Budget Analyst 

 

APPROVED BY: Mirtha Dziedzic 
Assistant Director, Budget and Financial Services 


